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Children's Liturgy  

 

Little Church at St Basil’s church are run-

ning a children’s liturgy throughout lent 

and want to welcome all of our children 

in school. 

The liturgy is at 6pm on each Saturday 

during lent so it would be lovely if parents 

could take their children along. 

 

Ukraine  - Prayer for Peace 

As part of our response to the current Ukraine 
crisis, we have been planning a sensitive       
approach to addressing the issues with the   
children. We will be holding a day of Prayer for 
Peace on Thursday 31st March and would like 
to invite the children to take part in a            
non uniform day by wearing yellow / blue 
clothing on this day, in exchange for a                            
suggested donation of a pound.  

We will donate all money received to support 
those in need at this time. 

Class 4JS Swimming  

Miss Stephenson class will be going swimming 

on the following dates Tuesday 29 March and 

Tuesday 5 April.  The children will not arrive 

back at school until 3.30pm on these dates. 

 
Just wanted to share with you all some lovely feedback we 

received this week. 

“Hello, I saw the health banner at the Widnes walk in centre 

today that has been made by the children of St Basils. Well done 

to all the kids (and teachers) involved as it is really good and 

informative for the people of Widnes, Young and all. Well done 

indeed!”  

Sacrament of Reconciliation 4KJ/4JS 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation for 4KJ and 4JS will take place 

at St Michael’s Church on Thursday 31 March at 6pm.   

Easter Bonnet Parade for KS1  

Our Easter Bonnet Parade will take place on     

Wednesday 6th April. Please 

don’t spend too much, this is just 

for some Easter fun. 

Reminder—school closes for the Easter holidays at 3.10pm on Wednesday 6 April and 

the children will return to school on Tuesday 19 April. 

The children and staff have had a lovely day today 

raising money in aid of Mary’s Meals. So far we have 

raised over £500 and the total amount will be      

confirmed soon. If you still 

want to donate please bring in 

on Monday.  Thank you so 

much for all of your support 

from the staff at St Basil’s.  












